
US EQUESTRIAN
ONLINE APPLICATION 
TROUBLE?

In 2023, US Equestrian moved all applications online to help with overall 
efficiency. Following feedback from our membership, we realize that 
there are certain select populations of our membership may not have 
consistent access to a computer. For these populations, we provide the 
following options to completing our online applications:

1. Horse Applications can be completed by a third party authorized to 		
   conduct business on your behalf. This includes:

a.	New or renewal Horse Recording/ID
b.	Transfer Application
c.	Register Lease
d.	Age Verification
e.	Add Microchip

2. Memberships can be renewed over the phone for existing accounts by 		
   calling our Member Services department at 859-810-8733.

If you have questions, please contact our Horse Serves team at
horseservices@usef.org.
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